
  

 
 

CL-C 57-2021

From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew 
Subject: FW: Reject request for HD Niagara Falls to remain open on stat holidays. 
Date: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 6:43:10 PM 

From: Bobbie Goss 
Sent: Wednesday, 14 July 2021 18:43:04 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Reject request for HD Niagara Falls to remain open on stat holidays. 

Hello, 

I'm not sure if it is too late to lodge this but I don't agree that the Home Depot should be 
allowed to remain open on statutory holiday. These are the only days that the employees are 
guaranteed  to spend with their families.  If Home Depot is not deemed essential during 
lockdown to remain open then why would it be essential to remain open on a stat holiday. It 
seems like it's only because Lowe's is.  Please reject this request. Home Depot is not a tourist 
destination. 

Thank you, 
Bobbie Goss 
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